
March 9, 2023 
 
Dear Select Board, 
 
At our March 8th meeting of the Energy Committee, we discussed ways that we might be better 
connected to the current and future work on buildings in the Town.   
 
We would like to request that Richard Andre be appointed as the at-large representative on the 
Capital Improvements Committee so that he can provide information as needed with regard to 
our buildings and town resilience. 
 
We would like to request that Kate Warner be appointed to be on the Facilities Committee so 
that she can provide information as needed about energy efficiency in keeping with our town 
being a part of the State’s Green Communities program. 
 
We hope that these requests meet with your approval. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kate Warner, Chair 
Energy Committee 


